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October 10, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Julie Schmid, Executive Director 
American Association of University Professors 
1133 Nineteenth St., NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20036 
 
Dear Ms. Schmid: 
 
Attached is a copy of a resolution approved by the membership of the 
Society for the Study of Social Problems (SSSP) at its 2017 annual 
meeting in Montreal, Canada.  The SSSP is one of the oldest and most 
respected social science organizations in the United States, with 
members from Canada and other parts of the world.  We have sent a 
copy of this resolution, with an accompanying cover letter, to the 
Presidents and Boards of institutions where the types of cases addressed 
in the resolution have occurred.  We wanted you to have a copy of the 
resolution. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Héctor L. Delgado, Ph.D. 
Executive Officer 
 
Enclosure 




